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Stolen truck sought in Atchison County
(KAIR)--Atchison County authorities are asking for assistance from the public as
they investigate the whereabouts of a missing pickup truck.

According to a report from Atchison County Undersheriff Toby Smith, the 1990
Dodge Ram 2500 disappeared from the area of U.S. Highway 73 and 218th Road.

It’s believed the theft occurred around November 29.

The pickup is described as red with a black flat bed.

The value of the truck is estimated at around $2,500.

According to Smith, no suspects have yet been developed in the investigation, but
leads are being followed.

Anyone with information about the missing pickup truck is urged to contact the
Atchison County Sheriff’s Office at (913) 804-6080.
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